

## August 2011

Dear Fabulous First Grade Student,

WELCOME BACK! Hello, my name is Mrs. Pushee and I will be your teacher this year. Our class will meet in Room 101. It is located in Wing A, by the doors to the playground. There will be about nineteen other students in your class this year. I know we will have a wonderful year together! I can't wait to meet you and hear about your summer adventures!

Some of the special activities in first grade are enjoyable experiments, class projects, and field trips. I love to read and will be sharing some of my favorite books with you. I also will be bringing some great magazines for you to look at from the library for the first few days of school. A supply list is available on the Three Village District Parent Portal for your convenience. Listed below is a suggested list of supplies to bring to school over the first few days. Please bring a healthy snack every day to school as well.

You will find a name tag enclosed and please have a parent help you write your name on it. Also, include on the tag if you are picked up, go to SACC, or the bus number you take home at dismissal, and wear the tag the first day of school.

Enjoy the rest of the summer and I will see you at Mount on Thursday, September 1st. First grade is going to be a happy and exciting year for you!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Pushee

FIRST DAY: 10 sharpened pencils

1 pocket folder White glue Box of crayons 3 large zip-loc bags

SECOND DAY: 2 marble notebooks (name on each book)

Scissors Large markers Colored pencils Pink eraser 1 box of tissues

THIRD DAY: 1 box of baby wipes

Smock ( name on it)

5 small or 3 large glue sticks 1 two inch binder (name on it)